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Dear Prosecutor General,
I am writing to express my concern about the ongoing persecution of Emir-Usein Kuku, a Crimean Tatar and human rights defender from Crimea. I believe that the reason for his criminal prosecution is his legitimate human rights work. No credible evidence has been presented that Emir-Usein Kuku has been involved in any internationally recognizable crime. Emir-Usein Kuku has been continually harassed by the authorities prior to the launch of the criminal proceedings against him, which is an indication that the allegations are politically motivated and that his prosecution is intended to stop his legitimate human rights work.

I therefore urge you to immediately and unconditionally release Emir-Usein Kuku and to drop all criminal charges against him.
Thank you for your time and consideration. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
